
FAREWELL OF MS. LATHA SHANKAR 

Farewell program of Ms.Latha Shankar , Principal was held on   31st March,2022 in 

the school auditorium. The program was chaired by Sri S. V.Rao, Chairman, P.Obul 

Reddy Educational Academy, Sri E. Narasimha Rao, Secretary, P. Obul Reddy 

Public School and the teaching and non-teaching staff. Sri S. V.Rao , Chairman,  

spoke of the developments in the school achieved during her tenure and  made a 

special mention of the Principal's tireless efforts in pursuing growth and 

recognition received under her leadership. Secretary, Sri  E. Narasimha Rao 

praised the Principal on her commitment and acknowledged that such praise was 

well-deserved. The alumni of the institution were present at the occasion to wish 

her good luck in her future endeavors. 

 

                                          



 

                                         

The school wishes her happy retirement!!!  


